
To,    Date: 26th December, 2023 
The Manager (Listing)           
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai,  
Maharashtra-400001 

SUBJECT: - CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW 

SCRIP CODE - 511525 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

This is to inform you that in terms of the Company’s “Insider Trading Prohibition Code” under 
the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, 
the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed for all the 
Designated Employees of the Company and their Immediate Relatives from 1st January, 2024 
till 48 hours after the declaration of the Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the 
quarter ending 31st December, 2023. 

Kindly take the note of the same. 

Thanking You 
For Pan India Corporation Limited 

Vijay Pal Shukla 
Managing Director 
DIN: - 01379220 
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